



Objection 18

Margaret Borthwick

Rebecca Bartleman

From: Margaret Borthwick

Sent: Thursday, 1 April 2021 11:47 AM

To: FedRedistribution - VIC

Subject: Re changing name of Corangamite

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Miriam, Thank you for your help.

I would like to strongly object to the renaming of the Victorian Electorate of Corangamite to Tucker. The electorate of Corangamite has been named since Federation, and should remain. Why do we need to change tradition, because of a few trendy opinions.

Thank You,

Margaret Borthwick.

Sent from my iPad